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Tenders Invitation for Services Required by Permanent Mission of Pakistan to United Nations,
New York

The Permanent Mission of Pakistan to United Nations, New York invites Sealed tenders from reputed
companies/restaurants who have at least 5-7 years experience in supply/provision of services as per detail below:

Reputable Car Rental companies for hiring of a Sprinter Van within New York City from 22-27 September
2019.
Restaurants/Caterers for supply of fresh Halal Cuisine for provision of Halal food from 22-27 September
2019.

Interested companies/restaurants are requested to send their proposals to the Head of Chancery, Permanent Mission
of Pakistan to the United Nations, 8 East 65th Street, New York 10065 latest by September 12, 2019.

Tenders will be opened at the Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations, 8 East 65th Street, New York
10065 on 13 September 2019 at 1500 hrs in front of all bidders or their authorized agents in New York. The bids will
be accepted or rejected as per PPRA rules.

The contact details for any further query and inquiry are as under:

Contact Person: Head of Chancery

Address: Permanent Mission of Pakistan to United Nations,

8 East, 65th Street, NY 10065, New York, USA

Telephone: +1 212-879-8600 (Ext: 128 & 161)

Fax: +1 212 744 7348

Email: pakistanmissiontoun@gmail.com

Posted: August 26 2019
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